
MEMORANDUM
TO: Board of Education
THRU: Dr. Mike Dominguez, Superintendent
FROM: Colleen Drees, Chief Financial Officer
DAT E: January 8th, 2024
RE: Additional Fence at Georgia Matthews East Playground

ISSUE:
The Board of Education is asked to approve the cost of 400 feet of playground fence to 
complete the closure of the playground at Georgia Matthews. This fence will be installed on 
the east playground – on the north and east sides. The costs include a pedestrian gate and a 
double gate for mower access.

BACKGROUND:
The current playground is located right against the Talley Trail and is open on the north 
and east side of the playground. This fencing allows for the playground to be enclosed 
from the Talley Trail, which limits outside access to the playground during school hours. 

ALTERNATIVES:
No other alternatives applicable.

RECOMMENDATION:
1. Approve the purchase of the new fence from Garden True Value.
2. Deny the purchase
3. Recommend an alternative solution

FISCAL NOTE:
This purchase has been budgeted for this fiscal year from the following account: 016 E 4700 
21 7126 056 00 610 with adequate balances remaining for this purchase. 

Total - $16,717.20

ATTACHMENTS:
  Garden True Value Quotation


